
TOWN OF WEARE, NH 
WEARE BOARD OF FIRE WARDS 

MEETING MINUTES 
Monday, March 12, 2012 

** Final Copy** 
 
 
PRESENT:  Jon Osborne, Chairman; Scott Dinsmore, Steve Roberts, Dave Hewey, Tim Maskiell, 

Bob Vezina, Sheila Savaria, Recording Secretary 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER: Jon Osborne opened the meeting at 6:30 pm at the Safety Complex 
 
II. ADMINISTRATIVE ITEMS:  
Driveway Permit at Brookshire Estates, Tax map 412, lot 18, Elanor Way: After the Board reviewed the 
plan, Chief Bob Vezina moved to accept the driveway plan as presented; Dave Hewey seconded, all voted 
in favor.  
 
Minutes: Steve Roberts moved to accept the minutes from the February 13, 2012 meeting as written; Scott 
Dinsmore seconded, all voted in favor. 
 
Chief Vezina discussed the idea of making an incentive to promote better EMS coverage on days that are 
not covered by per diems. He suggested adjusting the pay scale for this coverage as a way to acknowledge 
people who are stepping up and taking shifts.  
 
The Board also discussed responses to calls and problems with people not showing up regularly.   
Steve Roberts said he would like to see regular coverage on weekend days, and Chief Vezina responded 
that they may start by creating a Saturday shift.  
 
III. ADJOURNMENT: As there was no further business to come before the Board, Scott Dinsmore 
moved to adjourn at 7:14 pm; Jon Osborne seconded, all voted in favor.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Sheila Savaria 
Recording Secretary  
 
 


